
 

23rd April, 2022 

The Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejobhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 
Maharashtra- 400001 
 

Sub: Intimation for  Restoration of website of the Company  

Ref: Omansh Enterprises Limited (Scrip Code: 538537) 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, it is hereby informed that the website of the 
company i.e.  https://www.omanshenterprises.in  has been restored after removal of the technical 
glitches due to which it had stopped working. 

This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
FOR OMANSH ENTERPRISES LIMITED 

 
 

 
RAKESH KUMAR 
MANAGING DIRECTOR & CFO 
DIN: 08913679 
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